[bookmark: _GoBack]TOWN OF STANFORD RECREATION COMMISSION
MEETING OF 01-09-2019
PRESENT:  Sara Knickerbocker, Mike Denatale and Antonio Ingenito
ALSO PRESENT: Mary Weinberger – Town Board Liaison and Joe Norton - Supervisor

NEW/RETURNING BUSINESS
DIRECTOR POSITION: The Commission will begin to advertise the Director position again for the 2019 season. As discussed, Ms. Osterman will send an ad to Mr. Norton’s office to be published in the Southern and Northern Dutchess papers as well as Hudson Valley News. It will also be posted on Facebook. Mr. Ingenito suggested contacting the woman in charge of College and Careers at Pine Plains High School to post fliers at the school; Ms. Osterman will also contact her. 
VALENTINES CRAFTS: The Commission will host a Valentine’s Craft night at Town Hall on Tuesday the 12th from 6-8 p.m.
TACONIC LITTLE LEAUGE: Mr. Denatale informed the Commission that opening day for TLL will be April 20th this year.
Submitted by: Lauren Osterman, Secretary 

